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Bathgate West Nursery School
 63 Millburn Road

Bathgate EH48 2AF

Telephone & Fax - 01506 652004

e-mail – bathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Margaret Johns
Dear Parents and Carers
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Learning at Bathgate West

We have been busy at nursery learning lots about Autumn. Some children have been interested in exploring the wildlife now that the weather is much colder. We haven’t seen many little birds in the nursery garden so we will be exploring ways in which we can help the wildlife throughout the Winter months. Inside nursery there has been a lot of Fire Station play, looking at safety of fires and roleplaying fire people. As our learning develops we hope to share it all on the nursery sway- please look out for the QR code in the nursery which will give you direct access to the story. As always you can keep up to date with your child’s learning through the nursery blog at: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/NurseryNatter/ .
Learning at home
Thank you to everyone who took the time to do some Autumn activities at home. We loved seeing your input to your child’s learning journal. Keep an eye out for more home learning activities. 
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Outdoor Learning
Please remember we will be outdoors most days at nursery so please provide adequate clothing, with your child’s name on it, for those cold days ahead.  Shoes/boots with easy fastenings are preferable as this allows children to be independent in getting ready to go outdoors.
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Food Allergies and Intolerances
Please keep staff up to date with all allergies or intolerances that your child may have so we can continue to provide a healthy, nutritional snack for all. 
Parent feedback for new Vision, Values and Aims
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At Bathgate West we are currently revamping our vision, values and aims as part of our reflective practice. If you have not completed the short questionnaire asking for your view on the nursery, you can find one at the nursery reception. We would be very grateful if you could find the time to complete the questionnaire and return it to your child’s keyworker. Parents’ views play a great part in the development of our nursery and we would like nothing better than to create a relevant and meaningful vision, value and aims for everyone part of our nursery this year. 
Parent helpers

We would like to invite parents and grandparents to become more involved in the life of our nursery.  Council policy now requires any helpers to have a PVG, if you are interested please speak to Miss Reid or Miss Robertson and keep an eye out for a notice in the nursery entrance detailing times we require help.
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Children in Need
On November 15th Nursery children are invited to wear their pyjamas to nursery and bring a donation to help us raise funds for Children in need. Children in Need merchandise is now available in the nursery reception to purchase. Headbands are £2.50 and pin badges are £1. 
Nativity – 11th to 13th December
The countdown is on to Christmas! We just have a short 5 weeks of song practise for the nursery nativity. We plan to have morning performances on Tuesday 11th and Thursday 13th and afternoon performances on Monday 10th and Wednesday 12th December. 
Tickets will be on sale mid-November and you can purchase one ticket per child per performance. The nursery Nativity will be filmed and there will be a DVD available to buy. More information will come out nearer the time but for now you can help by practising songs at home. 
We look forward to working with you this session and please remember that we value your input and suggestions.  Please feel free to speak to any member of the team if you have any concerns.
The Nursery Team

Dates for the Diary
	Date
	Time
	Event

	5th November
	Individual photos

	12th-16th November
	Stay and Play

	15th November
	Children in Need

	19th November
	Nativity tickets on Sale

	
	


